FUNDRAISING REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
February 2016 

Dear Management Team,

There has been no events for Fundraising so far in 2017. 

I have spoken to some members of the Fundraising team and sent an email asking for ideas for 2017. A meeting wasn’t possible as some members were away.

I have proposed some events that we could/would do in 2017 and the estimated profit as follows:

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle x 2 = $2,600
Blue Illusions = approx. $420.
Entertainment book = approx. $300
Cadbury Chocolates = approx. $1,100
Xmas Raffle = approx. $1000

Total = $5,420

Other suggestions from the team were a Bingo night and we are also looking into the viability of doing a cake stall at Bunnings. This would depend on how much profit a cake stall normally returns and if members are interested in baking.

I also sent an email to the chorus and I received one reply suggesting a car rally around the Hawkesbury.

All the best,
Karen

Karen Totaro
FR Committee 
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